
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
NEWSLETTER 36 – 2nd July 2010 

 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
My Money Week – This week the school have taken part in My Money Week.  It is a national 
initiative to inspire children to engage in money management in a practical and relevant way.  
Throughout the project we have explored attitudes and approaches to personal finance and have 
acquired a working knowledge of finance vocabulary. Our project has been supported by a visit by 
Frank, our local Postmaster and by Libby and Liz from Lloyds TSB in Bidford, who spoke to all the 
children.  If you would like to know more, please contact Mrs Whiting. 
 
New Reception Children – This week we have welcomed the children who will be starting in 
Reception in September for their first induction session.  
If you have a child born between 1st September 2006 and 31st August 2007 you need to apply 
online at www.warwickshire.gov.uk/admissions by 17 January 2011. 
 
Sports Week – Our school is being supported by Lloyds TSB to explore aspects of Sports Week 
in preparation for the Olympic and Paralympic Games by supplying us with additional sports 
equipment following pledges of financial support form the public.  If you would like to pledge 
money towards this, you can do so via the website www.schoolsportweek.org or at our local 
Lloyds TSB bank. 
 
Adult Maths Skills – If you would like to improve your basic maths skills we will be holding an 
adult numeracy course at school in the autumn term.  The sessions will be on Friday mornings 
starting in September and could lead to a GCSE equivalent qualification.  To register, or for more 
information, contact Gerda Jones on 01926 413608 or by email gerdajones@warwickshire.gov.uk.  
 
Second Hand School Uniform Shop  - Mrs Bevan will be holding a sale of school uniform on 
Tues 6th July and Thurs 8th July in the school hall at 3.20pm 
 
Dates for your Diary  

• Reception & KS1 Sports Day - Tuesday 20th July at 9.30am 
• KS2 Sports Day – Wednesday 21st July at 9.30am 
• Parents Evening (to discuss reports) – 14th July by appointment after school  
• Year 6 Leavers Assembly – Friday 23rd July at 9.30am 

   
Book of the Week  –  Mrs Walsh’s class have started reading the Tales of Beatrix Potter.  They 
have read The Tale of Peter Rabbit and discovered what happened when Peter did not take the 
advice of his mum! 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



                     
Newsflash 

Friday 25th June 2010 
 

Cake donations 
We would be very grateful of any cake donations for the stall at the Summer Fayre.  These 
can be brought into school next week, on the morning of Friday 9th July-thank you! 
    
Phoenix cards 
The next date for ordering is 23rd July.  Brochures are available from and should be returned 
to the office, or contact Gill Squires on 07773 333378. 
 
Plastic milk bottle tops 
We would like to help a child who has outgrown their wheelchair, by collecting plastic milk 
bottle tops. Please wash them and take your collection to Lorraine Edmonds in the Nursery. 
Thank you very much for your help. 
 
Raffle tickets 
We have some great prizes including a Nintendo Wii, Weekend stay at a hotel, Hatton 
Country World tickets and more…Please return to the office, your completed stubs and 
correct money, in a sealed envelope marked BSA raffle.  If you are unable to do this, please 
return the tickets-if you are able to sell more, they are available at the office. Thank you! 
  
Dates for your diary 
“World Cup” Summer Fayre – Friday 9th July 6pm 
AGM – Tuesday 21st September 7.30pm 
 
Juliette Haerle 
07857 823456 
jhaerle@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


